Republic of the Philippines

Pepartment of Education

REGION 111
SCHOOLS DIVISION OFFICE OF BATAAN

JUK 03 2024

DIVISION ADVISORY
No.__ 114 s. 2024

To:  Assistant Schools Division Superintendent
Chief Education Supervisors
Education Program Supervisors
Public Schools District Supervisor
Elementary, Secondary and SHS Heads
All others Concerned

This Office informs all concerned about the FREE WEBINAR-WORKSHOP
on PEDAGOGICAL and TECHNOLOGICAL TRENDS AND INNOVATION IN THE
21T CENTURY EDUCATION OF PAMBANSANG SAMAHAN NG MGA
PROPESYUNAL SA PILIPINAS on June 8-10, 2024 via Zoom App.

Attached is a copy of the letter from Mr. Ruel P. Viagedor, Program Director for
further details and inquiries.
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CAROLINA S. VIOLETA, EdD, CESO V
€1Schools Division Superintendent

In compliance with the DepEd Order No. 8 5. 2013, this
Division Advisory is issued not for endorsement per D.0O. 28 s.
2001 only for the information of DepEd Officials, personnel as

well as the concerned public
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PAMBANSANG SAMAHAN NG MGA PROPESYUNAL SA PILIPINAS

Spring Heights I, Bagong Silangan, Quezon City
pambansanqsamahan.psppi@qmail‘com

DU 5O 9041:201%
May 9, 2024 - DOTS-2024-07442

DR. MAY B. ECLAR
Regional Director
DepEd Region IlI

Dr. ECLAR:

Re: REQUEST FOR ADVISORY ON THE FREE WEBINAR-WORKSHOP OF
PAMBANSANG SAMAHAN NG MGA PROPESYUNAL SA PILIPINAS

Greetings of Peace!

Pambansang Samahan ng mga Propesyunal sa Pilipinas will be conducting a FREE
National Webinar-Workshop on Pedagogical and Technological Trends and Innovation in
the 21st Century Education this coming June 8-10, 2024 via zoom app. Participants may
register here: https:/bit.ly/3UoRafv

In line with this, the undersigned would like to seek an ADVISORY from your office for the
dissemination of information concemning the upcoming National Webinar-Workshop on
Pedagogical and Technological Trends and Innovation in the 21st Century
Education. Details of the Free webinar is available in the Facebook Page of Pambansang
Samahan ng mga Propesyunal sa Pilipinas or may contact via email at
pambansangsamahan.psppi@amail.com and mobile number at (+63) 9560828058.

Thank you very much. Your response is very much appreciated.
Respectfully yours,
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RUEL P. VIAGEDOR
Program Director
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PAMBANSANG SAMAHAN NG MGA PROPESYUNAL SA PILIPINAS
Spring Heights 11, Bagong Silangan, Quezon City
pambansangsamahan.psppi@gmail.com
(+63) 9560828058

May 9, 2024

DR. MAY B. ECLAR
Regional Director
DepEd Region |l

Dr. ECLAR:

Re: REQUEST FOR ADVISORY ON THE FREE WEBINAR-WORKSHOP OF
PAMBANSANG SAMAHAN NG MGA PROPESYUNAL SA PILIPINAS

Greetings of Peace!

Pambansang Samahan ng mga Propesyunal sa Pilipinas will be conducting a FREE
National Webinar-Workshop on Pedagogical and Technological Trends and Innovation in
the 21st Century Education this coming June 8-10, 2024 via zoom app. Participants may
register here: https:/bit.ly/3UoRgfv

In line with this, the undersigned would like to seek an ADVISORY from your office for the
dissemination of information concerning the upcoming National Webinar-Workshop on
Pedagogical and Technological Trends and Innovation in the 21st Century
Education. Details of the Free webinar is available in the Facebook Page of Pambansang
Samahan ng mga Propesyunal sa Pilipinas or may contact via email at
pambansangsamahan.psppi@gmail.com and mobile number at (+63) 9560828058.

Thank you very much. Your response is very much appreciated.

Respectfully yours,
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RUEL P. VIAGEDOR
Program Director




